
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Wednesday August 12th, 2020 

 

BCCI and AdamsCon Sign MOU for Cayo Chapter 

 

-For Immediate Release- 

 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce and Industry (BCCI) along with AdamsCon IT and Security 

Consulting Services Ltd. (AdamsCon) is pleased to share with you the launching of our new Cayo 

Chapter. This was announced at our recent 100th Annual General Meeting held on July 30th in 

Belize City. 

 

 



The BCCI is the largest private sector membership-based organization in Belize. Founded in 1920, 

the Chamber has been consistently championing the causes of its private sector constituency and 

considers among its primary objectives the social and economic development of Belize through 

the development of all sectors of industry, commerce and services.  As the voice of the business 

community, we promote economic vitality and a better quality of life. 

The BCCI in an attempt to extend its reach and to better serve those areas of the country removed 

from the BCCI’s hub of activity in Belize City, we entered a strategic partnership with  AdamsCon 

IT and Security Consulting Services Ltd. to be the BCCI’s Chapter in the specific and defined 

geographic areas of Benque Viejo Del Carmen, San Jose Succotz, San Antonio, San Ignacio Town, 

Santa Elena Town and the Spanish Lookout Community, thereafter defined as the Western Cayo 

area. The formation of this Chapter is in accordance with our BCCI’s Act, Chapter 308, Article 

ѴӀ, Section A, District Chapters. 

Ms. Debra Adamson and Mr. Lynn Grant of AdamsCon have committed to take on the Cayo 

Chapter.  Ms. Debra and Mr. Grant’s background includes extensive hand on IT knowledge and 

experience of an accumulative 83 years. AdamsCon ensures that businesses receive the best 

guidance at every level, whether it is at the advisory to top management or as a hands-on coach 

for front line employees. AdamsCon was founded as part of work with Belize's 2017 National 

Cyber Security Symposium. They have continued to work with the National Security Council 

Secretariat, and AdamsCon has grown into a point of contact for businesses, schools, and 

government organizations that are concerned about cyber security. 

The BCCI looks forward to an active engagement with businesses in the Western Cayo area. We 

invite you to applaud the enthusiasm for AdamsCon to take on this grand step and humbly requests 

that you give the new Chapter your committed support as we work in partnership for a better 

economy and life in Belize. 
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